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April 9, 2009

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk/License Committee
City Hall

200 E. Wells Street, Room 105
Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Leonhardt:

Based on criteria listed in the Milwaukee Code of Ordinances Chapter 68-4.11, the City
of Milwaukee Health Department formally submits the attached objection to the release
of the Food Dealer’s License for Johnnie Lee Little, Jr. located at 2027 W Juneau Av
doing business as Johnnie’s Candy Box by Alderman Bauman.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact my office at 414-286-3521.
Sincerely,

Bevan K. Baker, FACHE
Commissioner of Health

Think Health. Act Now!
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Hulbert, Kevin

From: Bauman, Robert

Sent:  Wednesday, April 08, 2009 4:02 PM
To: Hulbert, Kevin

Subject: RE: 2027 W. Juneau

Please be advised that | object to the issuance of a food dealers license for this location.

The applicant is a Johnny Lee Little, Jr.

4/8/2009



